
 
From: Ken MacDonald  
Sent: 2025/01/27 8:40 AM 
To: Carscallen, Charlton <Charlton.Carscallen@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Padhya, Harsh <Harsh.Padhya@brampton.ca>;  
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: Huttonville 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or 
are not expecting. 
 
 
Hello Charlton, 
 
We didn’t hear anything back from yourself or Harsh, after this meeting in my home in 2023. 
 
Not sure if Harsh is still with the Heritage Board. 
 
Are you engaged in the current BramWest Secondary Plan review?  I submitted a proposal to implement a relatively small 
local bypass of Embleton with the coordinators (City’s Tristan Costa).  Wonder where that went, if anywhere? 
 
Attached is my post to the 1000 members of the Huttonville village FB group, on this subject. 
 
It expresses disappointment with the lack of progress on this traffic issue, and the greater protection of Huttonville's 
important Heritage character. As you see in the notion of a local bypass is not new.  The battle to protect the village has 
been going on now for about 50 years. 
 
Any hope on the horizon of protecting what’s left, before its completely too late? 
 
PS: I would like this communication to be entered into Heritage Board correspondence, for their knowledge. 
 
Ken MacDonald, 
Chair, Huttonville North Resident’s Association 



 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
> On Dec 6, 2023, at 3:17 PM, Ken MacDonald <KenRobertMacDonald@gmail.com> wrote: 
>  
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